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5th June 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Re: Year 5 trip to Brighton on Thursday 3rd July 2025 

 
We are excited to inform you that we have planned a trip to Brighton as part of our ongoing 
Geography learning on cities where we consider the question “How did it all begin?”. This 
visit will give the children a valuable opportunity to deepen their understanding of how 
cities develop over time and what shapes their unique identities. Brighton is a fantastic local 
example of a city with rich history and a diverse presence. During our trip, the children will 
explore a range of locations that highlight different aspects of Brighton’s development – 
from its origins as a fishing village to its growth into a vibrant seaside city, and we’ll even 
able to enjoy an ice-cream on the seafront! 
 
Date & time: Thursday 3rd July, please drop off to Angmering Station carpark between 9.00-
9.10am. Please collect from Angmering Station carpark at 2.30pm. 
Clothing: Please wear school uniform and weather appropriate attire! (Hat/suncream if 
sunny, waterproof coat if wet.) 
Items to bring: Packed lunch and plenty to drink in a backpack. Please don’t forget to cancel 
a Chartwells meal if you pre-order. 
 
Voluntary contribution: 
To keep the trip as affordable as possible, we will be travelling by train, which offers a cost-
effective and environmentally friendly way to reach the city. A voluntary contribution of 
£8.50 is required for this trip to go ahead. Please make your payment via our online 
payment system, ParentMail and also tick the Parental Consent box giving your permission. 
This must be paid by Tuesday 24th June.  We will not be able to accept payments after this 
date as we are in the process of moving our payment system to Bromcom Please note that 
without sufficient voluntary contributions, the trip will have to be cancelled. 
 
If you are able to help with this exciting day out please let your child’s class teacher know, 
if we do not have sufficient adult volunteers this trip will be unable to go ahead. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in making enriching learning experiences like this 
possible. We are very much looking forward to a fun, inspiring and educational day out!  
 
 
With kind regards, 
Miss Joice  Mr Carton 
 
 


